National Trust for Historic Preservation

August 26, 1994

Ms. Angela Bates
P.O. Box 29
Bogue, KS 67625

Dear Ms. Bates:

We have received your application for scholarship assistance in order to attend the
48th National Preservation Conference in Boston, Massachusetts. Your interest in the
program is much appreciated; we received many applications of great quality, and,
unfortunately, are not able to offer you financial assistance for this year’s National
Preservation Conference.

We would like to offer you, however, a greatly reduced registration fee, which might
make it possible for you to join us in Boston. The fee would be reduced from the
normal fee of $205.00 to $170.00. If you can take advantage of this reduction 1n fees
for registration, please send in your registration form immediately. Some tours have
already begun to fill up. Please use the enclosed form.

The National Preservation Conference will provide an excellent opportunity to share
your experiences, hear from outstanding speakers, and discover an exciting city with
fascinating historic resources. I hope to see you in Boston. Please call 1-800/673-
6847 if you have any questions.

Best of luck with your projects and programs this fall. The National Trust for
Historic Preservation compliments you on your important work. You have our
respect and thanks for all you add to the national preservation movement.

Sl}icerely, /
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